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Dear member of the GCHS Class of 2022, 

 

Congratulations on entering your senior year at Garden City High School! As a senior, you can be granted a senior 

privilege period in place of a study hall. Seniors may leave school grounds during a senior privilege period or during 

their lunch period. It is recommended that seniors utilize the library, writing center or math lab during this time. 

Seniors may not loiter or wander the halls. An administrator may suspend these privileges due to disciplinary 

incidents, excessive lateness or absence, poor academic performance, misuse of senior privileges, or ineligible status. 

 

Parents who consent to allowing their senior to have this privilege must sign the form below. Please return this 

form to the attendance office by Friday, September 17, 2021. 

 

Please be advised that senior privileges may be suspended during emergency situations, drills or in the case of 

inclement weather. Please provide us with your cell phone number so that we may contact you in the case of such a 

situation. 

 

Seniors must enter and exit at the Merillon entrance only. All students must carry their ID card at all times.  

 

Parents must call the attendance office immediately if a student leaves during a senior privilege period and is unable 

to return to school due to illness. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. I wish you a positive, productive and safe senior year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Steingruebner 
 

Kevin Steingruebner 

Principal 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE ATTENDANCE OFFICE BY SEPTEMBER 17, 2021 

I give my child permission to leave Garden City High School during his/her senior privilege period and/or lunch 

period.  

 

 

Parent’s signature     Date 

 

 

 

Student’s name (PLEASE PRINT)   Student’s cell phone number  

Inspiring Minds 

Empowering Achievement 

Building Community 

 


